HOMEOWNERS ADVOCACY COMMITTEE MEETING

April 6, 2011 10:00 a.m.

Present: Ann Weiss, Chair; Ruth Southard, Board Contact; Carol Dyson; Chuck Buenger, AMI; Emma Detheredge, AMI; Edith Ernwall, AMI; Absent: Jack Kirkpatrick

Purpose of the meeting was to review, revise, and approve letters sent from AMI to BellaVita homeowners. Also addressed was the Process for Handling Citizen Concerns.

- Ann Weiss and Carol Dyson presented revised letters to Emma
 Detheredge, Edith Ernwall, and Chuck Buenger, AMI. The letters were
 developed with the help of Alex Taylor and Chuck Buenger at a meeting
 the previous month.
- Ruth Southard led the discussion of the Max-Trac items, with input from committee members and Chuck Buenger.
- After discussion and agreement by all, Edith Ernwall, AMI, agreed to revise the letters and send copies as soon as possible to HAC committee members. (Note: Letters A-J are attached and are in use now.)

Meeting was adjourned at 11:00 a.m.